
CONFIDENTIAL PAPER SHREDDING 
 
 
 
The Borough of Bloomingdale is offering its residents an opportunity to bulk shred their 
personal paperwork for free on two Saturdays – April 27 and October 26, 2013 from 
9:00 a.m. until 1:00 p.m. 
 
The CONFIDENTIAL service will be located in the rear parking lot of the Senior Center 
located on Second Street. 
 

This service is limited to Bloomingdale residents only. 
 

Absolutely no businesses permitted. 


